
LRMTA Meeting 
May 2, 2011 

Norman & Company 
 

 
In attendance :  
 
Betty Jo, Cheryl, Karen, Linda, Brenda, Alma, Tamara, Corrie, Marilyn, Joan, 
Lorrie, and Christine 
 
Previous minutes approved by Linda, Karen 
 
Joan and Cheryl will be our auditors for the books 
 
It was mentioned the piano at the Yates was not in good shape.  Students had a 
chance to practice on the piano ahead of time, but on the first day, found it was 
not the same piano.   Lorrie and Betty Jo offered to help Doreen and Mary Lee 
look into this.  Christine will contact Mary Lee and have her contact Doreen first.  
 
Linda also mentioned the marks were incorrectly published and not corrected 
when requested.   
 
Armta receipts are available.  
 
$100 donation to Armta database approved by Brenda and Tamara 
 
Action : Brenda to mail $100 cheque to ARMTA, and write receipts for everyone 
for LRMTA dues.   
 
By-laws meeting 9:30 am May 4th.  
 
Brochures are being handed out to Elementary schools only as the earlier school 
years is when students start music lessons.  
 
UPS store account empty.   
 
« Find a Teacher » revamped on LRMTA website.  Please check and comment if 
changes are needed.   
 
Performer’s Club Monday June 13, 2011 at 10 :00 am.  
 
Action :  Branch Awards Submissions Form 
 
Piano Class Festival 18th – 24th at Mckillop, no evening sessions.  Looking for 
volunteers for the Festival May 18, 19 am/pm; May 20, am only; May 24, am/pm.  
 



Adult recital tentatively arranged for May 28th, 10 :30 a.m. at Betty Jo’s. 
 
Young Artist- Sunday May 29th at 3 pm, McKillop United Church  
 
CFMTA $75.00 or 50% of the proceeds to be paid to CFMTA for the Young 
Artist’s Recital 
 
Betty Jo, examiner’s lunch TBA.   
 
Allied Arts Council – any students to play for September as part of the Allied Arts 
Council Artsfest which will take place the last weekend of September.   
 
Ideas for Workshops?   
 
Possibilites : designing programs, word processing, Hi-Tech aids, use of 
computer software, recording devices in studio?  To be added to September 
agenda.  
 
Our next meeting will be Monday, September 12th, 2011 at 9 :30 a.m. at 
Christine’s House at 1621 Lakeshore Rd. S.  
 
   


